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Dear committee,
I recommend that this bill out not to pass.  I am a middle school principal with over 
500 students in our school and decades of experience.  I am an advocate for all 
students, including students who want to experience a safe school day.  This places 
schools at risk of dangerous students returning to school with no time for the school's 
preparation.  Please consider that students who have an abbreviated day have many 
protections, which includes the IEP process.  My recommendation is that this bill out 
not to pass.
Many thanks!


